Dear EUF member federations,
 we are happy to announce that the web site for European Youth Ultimate Championship EYUC in Frankfurt am Main (Germany) August 3-8 is now accessible:
http://eyuc2015.ultimatecentral.com/

There you can find the most important information for now:
- time lines
- accommodation
- map of venue and accommodation
- fees
 More information will be updated as it is available in the future. We are happy to say that the tournament organizing committee was able to keep the costs reasonable to enable all interested federations to attend. There will be a team fee of €1000 and a players fee of €50; no extra fee for coaches and guests.
There is a contingency of budget accommodation: camping by the fields (€10/ night incl. breakfast) or gyms in walking distance (€16 incl. breakfast). If you want one of these options, let us know in the pre-registration. We will collect these requests and see if there are enough for all after March 31st.
There are also several hotel options listed - or you are free to find your own accommodation. The tournament can easily be reached via public transportation.
 Today is the start of the preliminary registration. We ask all federations that will play, or that are interested in playing, to get in touch with us this month. The formal team registration will then open in April. 
The preliminary registration per email is open from March 1st to the 31st.
The registration is not yet a commitment to attend or to pay any registration fees - Team Fee payment will not be possible until later. Nonetheless, we are asking for your best estimate as to which teams will be attending EYUC 2015. 
A preregistration is required! We will add the Representatives as administrators to enable the official team & player registration at a later time.
This pre-registration is via email. We need one representative, either one per federation or one per team, to send an email with the information below. Team or Country Representative are to send a mail to the following address:
registration@eyuc2015.eu
- your name
- federation you represent
- your function in the federation
- which of the 4 divisions is your federation planning to attend (if unsure, tell us the current state of affairs)
- which of the teams will you personally do the registration for
- alternative contact in your federation (name, email)
- special request 1: camping space or gym space
- special request 2: is your team from a low income country and needs a reduced fee? We may be able to help, if this is their only way to make it to the tournament. 
It is important that you do the pre-registration, because only those team reps that have done this will later be able to register a team into the event. 
Thanks for your support - Play Ultimate!
Chris
EUF youth committee - EYUC 2015 organizing committee

